
 CITY PLANNING COMMISSION MEETING BRIEF 
Tuesday, February 20th, 2018  

Full audio is available on the City Web site www.Cityofprineville.com   
 

 
 

Commission Members Present:  Marty Bailey, Bob Orlando, Ron Cholin, Priscilla Smith, Corey Engstrom, 
Erika Montgomery, Brett Nelson 
 

Commission Members Not Present: None 
 

Staff Present:   Phil Stenbeck (Planning Director), Joshua Smith (Senior Planner) 
Provided Testimony: None 
 

Regular Meeting (6:30) 
 
 
CALL TO ORDER:  The Planning Commission Chair called the Commission to order.  
 

PUBLIC HEARING:   
 
A.  None 
 
PLANNING COMMISSION MATTERS:   
 
A.  Bob Orlando gave an update on his pursuit to improve ADA compliance in the City.  He stated what was 
working and what wasn’t and promised a report for the Commission to review and make potential 
recommendations of action to the City Council.  The other Commissioner’s joined the discussion and 
weighed in on different ideas.  
 
B.  Brief update on the Barnes Butte Committee. 
 
C.  Update on potential for a new pool.  Discussed the existing committee and the recent survey that was 
presented to the community.  Discussed the tour of the new Boardman pool facility.  Discussed potential 
locations and users of a new pool. 
 
 
Director’s Report:   
 
A.  The Planning Director announced that he will be leaving for a State job.   
 
B.  The Director gave a presentation on the history of land use. 
 
C.  Update on the woodgrain facility, City master plans and potential Forest Service Heli base.  
 
 
Meeting Adjourned:  8:40 P.M. 
 

http://www.cityofprineville.com/

